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Wetumpka, Alabama 
Economic Development Announcement  
 
“Country Fun Comes to Town” 
 

Wetumpka, AL- The Industrial Development Board in conjunction with the City of Wetumpka 

is pleased to announce that Alabama’s Little Bit of Texas is bringing “Country Fun to Town”.  

Alabama’s Little Bit of Texas will be a destination entertainment venue and feature a Texas-style 

dance floor, pool tables, jukebox, a stage and suitable décor to imitate walking into a venue straight 

out of Forth Worth. The 24-foot by 24-foot, two-inch floating Texas-style dance floor is made for 

boot stompin’ fun and ties in the second factor of the entertainment to complete the business model. 

The 15,000 square foot venue will allow for concerts like never before in this area, said Freddy 

Lovvorn, the business owner.  Freddy began looking for a space where his entertainment venue 

could expand to host country acts in Wetumpka and draw patrons from neighboring counties. 

“Wetumpka is growing, there is a lot of new business coming in to Wetumpka, and this is where 

we wanted to be,” said Lovvorn.  “It’s the perfect location for our expansion and will enable us to 

grow.  Plans are to open the entertainment venue first then add a Texas style steak house restaurant 

within the next 12 months.” 

What makes the operation so unique is not only the entertainment concept, but the most similar 

concept to it is nearly 150 miles away in Dothan, AL. 

Alabama’s Little Bit of Texas will be located at 8056 US Highway 231 in Wetumpka, AL. Visit 

their Facebook page, Alabama’s Little Bit of Texas, for more information and a listing of upcoming 

events. 


